LHUMC Preschoolers Newsletter
January 2020 

Please remember tuition is due the first of the month.

We hope everyone celebrated a joyous and wonderful Christmas and we’d like to wish everyone a very happy and healthy new year.  Thank you to all the preschool families for your generous donation of Christmas gifts for the less fortunate.  Once again, the gifts were donated to the Sharing Foundation of Anne Arundel County.  This organization helps and supports needy families within Anne Arundel County.

Inclement Weather Reminder
As a reminder, we follow Anne Arundel County Schools for inclement weather.  Please listen to WBAL TV or radio for these announcements.  If Anne Arundel County schools are closed, preschool will be closed.  If there is a two hour delayed opening, there will be no morning class.  Afternoon class will meet as scheduled.  In the event of early closure, there will be no afternoon class.  As possible by 6:30 am, a message will be updated on the school answering machine.  Please call the school at 410-850-4147.

Winter Back Pack Check
Please update any spare clothing in your child’s back pack for the cold winter weather.

Registration for 2020-2021 School Year
Registration will begin in early January for the 2020-2021 school year.  Registration forms will be sent home with our students in the 3 year old program.  We ask that if you are interested in returning next year, please send in the registration form and the $75 non-refundable deposit by February 1st.  This will guarantee a spot for your child next year.  Any questions, please contact the school.

3-Year old Program
Our 3 year old classes will be learning the food pyramid.  We will be learning what is important for us to eat so we grow up to be healthy and strong individuals.  Each class we will discuss a different food group.  So that we have a variety of foods to try, we are asking parents to sign up for some of the various food areas.  Please see the bulletin board for sign-up sheets for the various food groups.

4-Year old Program
Our 4 year old classes are busy this month traveling God’s wonderful world and learning different cultures.  Most importantly we are reminded it doesn’t matter how we dress or speak, we are all God’s children and he loves us all.  This year we will be traveling to Italy, Germany and concluding our travel with a fun USA Day celebration.  Please see the calendar for our Friday travel days and have your child dress according to the country’s flag colors.  If your family has any pictures, souvenirs or information to share regarding our special countries, please let us know.  
Yearbook Photo Reminder
4AM & 4PM Parents – Please upload or send in photos from December activities.
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Important Dates
1/8   – Hardee’s Fundraiser Night 
1/20 – No school (AACo. Public Schools closed in Observance of 
     Martin Luther King, Jr.’s Birthday)
1/24 – USA Day (Combined 4 year old classes – all 4’s come 10 am to 12:30 pm) 
1/30 – No School (AACo. Public Schools closed)
